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I support sb422, lane sharing  responsibly will likely reduce motorcycle rear-end 

accidents. I was a long time California resident, lane sharing also resulted in 

automobile drivers being highly aware of motorcyclist. Most drivers merges to let 

motorcyclists by when lane sharing; this also leads to a higher awareness for drivers 

to look for motorcyclists in general. Again I support responsible lane sharing and is a 

great option for motorcyclists that choose to lane share. 


